
Historic Old Salem News 

The annual Crab Feast bus trip to the Kentmorr Restaurant in Stevensville has been cancelled.  The 

restaurant manager indicated they are not equipped to handle large bus groups at this time based upon 

State restrictions still in effect.   

Looking for new Board Members to join the Old Salem Board of Directors.  Meet 4 times a year as well 

as the first Sunday in June and third Sunday in September for Open Houses and Programs.  Term of 

office is for two years beginning November 2020.  Contact Sharon at councilpresident@salem-

catonsville.org if interested or seeking additional information by August 19th.   

Fall Bus Trip on Thursday, October 22nd to the Amish Markets at Shrewsbury, PA for lunch/shopping.  

Then on to the North Central Railway for a two hour train ride enjoying the fall foliage through the 

countryside.  More details to follow.  Contact Sharon if interested. 
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